
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We would like to invite you to a parents’ information session regarding the forthcoming Guided 
Choices process that your child will use to choose their GCSE subjects. 
 
The sessions will take place at either 6pm or 7pm on Thursday 3rd April 2025, in the Peter 
Hopkins Hall (please enter via the main reception). 
 
We will explain the Guided Choices process, including how the students can make their choices 
online, along with an overview of what the students will be doing the following day (Super 
Learning Day). There will also be an opportunity after the presentation to talk individually with a 
member of staff regarding the process, should you wish. 
 
Students will have links shared to videos on each of the subject choices available, and so you 
will be able to view these in your own time over the Easter holidays. There will not be the 
opportunity to visit subjects or talk directly to subject teachers at the information evening. You 
will, however, be able to discuss subjects your child currently studies at the online parents’ 
evening on Thursday 24th April 2025 - booking for this will be available soon. Year 9 reports will 
also be available from 1st April 2025 and can be viewed via the MCAS ParentApp. 
 
The deadline for submitting your child's GCSE choices is Wednesday 30th April 2025. 
 
To register your attendance at one of the information sessions please use the following link: 
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/springwoodhighschool/e-egldym 
 
Or, using the QR code: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr P Cuss 
Hear of Year 9 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/springwoodhighschool/e-egldym

